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Welcome Back
It has been great to have everyone back this
week.....
Everyone has returned to school, looking smart, smiling and
ready to learn! Long may it continue. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB
Our new wraparound provision, ran by Full of Beans Fitness,
has launched this week. The children have enjoyed their
sessions! We still have places available - please contact the
school office if you would like to book your child in. 

BREAKFAST CLUB
Breakfast Club starts at 8:15am and costs £1 a session.
Please make sure that you have booked the sessions in
advance - we have had a large number of children turn up
unexpectedly this week. 

Just a reminder about our ‘Chatter’
pages on our school website. Each year
group has their own ‘Chatter’ and
teachers will use this platform to share
photographs of children learning.  

https://stocktonwoodprimary.co.uk/

Chatter

Your child(ren) will be bringing reading
books home - if they haven’t already done
so. For KS2 children, please can you support
us by ensuring reading books are returned to
school daily? For those children who are on
the Read Write Inc scheme, their books will
be changed weekly.

Reading

After a long period of absence, Mrs
Rufus, Deputy Head, has decided to not
return to her position. Mrs Kent will be
Acting Deputy Head and Sendco. I would
like to wish Mrs Rufus good luck with her
next chapter.

Staffing
update

5  September 2025th



Attendance Matters
School target is 97%

Reception  
100%

Year 1
 97%

Year 2
 96%

Year 3 
95 %

Year 4
 98%

Year 5 
98%

Year 6 
90% 

Be an Attendance
Hero


